
Thank you for registering for the

21st International Conference on Functional Equations and Inequalities.

On behalf of the organizers, I kindly ask you to provide us with additional information
regarding your participation. Please fill in the extended registration form which is available
via the personal link at your earliest convenience, but not later than August 10.  In the same
form, you may also update (if necessary) any previously submitted information. 

In particular, it is essential for us to know if you require any assistance in reaching the
conference venue. Depending on your needs, we intend to arrange transportation from
Poznań Main Train Station (Poznań Główny), Poznań Ławica Airport and from Mosina
Train Station on September 14. Therefore, we need to know in advance the time (even an
approximate one) of your arrival in Poznań or Mosina. 

I kindly remind you (if you have not already done so) that the deadline for submitting
abstracts is July 31, and the deadline for payment is August 15. The necessary information
was given in the First Announcement:  

https://icfei.uken.krakow.pl/21ICFEI/files/FirstAnnouncement.pdf

Please note that the conference fee covers all costs, including accommodation and full
board. Apart from covering the conference fee, you do not need to make any further
reservations or payments related to your stay in Będlewo from September 14 to 20. Please
be advised that all correspondence concerning the organization of the conference is sent to
you only from one of the conference e-mail addresses (icfei@uken.krakow.pl or
icfei_conf@uken.krakow.pl) and signed by a member of the organizing committee. Please
disregard any messages that do not meet these requirements and that may unfortunately
reach you.

 

                                                                                               Yours sincerely,  

 
                                                                                              Jacek Chmieliński 
                                                                            chairman of the Organizing Committee  

Information of the data processing can be found on the conference website https://icfei.up.krakow.pl/21ICFEI/index.php?id=25. 
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